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A New Face for Functions at the Goodearth & Perth Ambassador Hotels 

The Goodearth and Perth Ambassador Hotels are proud to announce the appointment of their 

new Function Sales Coordinator, Kylie de Vos. Kylie is a recent graduate from Edith Cowan 

University, graduating with a Bachelor of Communications. Whilst completing her studies, Kylie 

interned at Networking WA, Socialite Media and CHOGM. Of her new position as Function Sales 

Coordinator for the two hotels. , Kylie said “I cannot wait to start utilizing the skills I gained from 

my experience and studies. I look forward to learning even more in this role.” 

The Goodearth and Perth Ambassador Hotels are centrally located on Adelaide Terrace and boast 

a total of seven functions rooms between them, catering from a small meeting room for six 

people, up to a 130 person cocktail function room. Rooms can be hired on a half or full day basis, 

with prices ranging from $135 to $470. Great value day delegate packages are available starting 

from only $48 per person, including arrival tea and coffee, morning tea, lunch, afternoon tea, 

room hire and basic equipment. There are also a number of different set-up arrangements clients 

can request, from boardroom style to theatre to banquet, and delicious menus can be tailored to 

suit budget requirements. 

For further information or to request a function kit, please contact Kylie de Vos at 

functions@goodearthhotel.com.au or phone (08) 9492 7784. 
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Further details: 

Kate McCann-Phillips – Director of Sales & Marketing  
Ph: +61 8 9492 7774 or 0413 174 661 
Email: katemcp@goodearthhotel.com.au  

mailto:functions@goodearthhotel.com.au
mailto:katemcp@goodearthhotel.com.au

